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RC Drill Programs completed at Munda Project and Guest Prospect 

 
Air Core Drilling Continues in the Widgiemooltha Gold Project 

 
 

 
 
 
Auric Mining Limited (ASX: AWJ) (Auric or the Company) provides an update on drilling programs in 
the Company’s Widgiemooltha Gold Project.  
 
RC drill programs at the Munda Project and the Guest Prospect commenced in mid-July 2021(ASX, 
AWJ: 5 July 2021). The last RC hole in these programs was completed on 27 August 2021. The 
programs totalled 28 RC holes for 3,116m at Munda and 9 RC holes for 864m at Guest. A combined 
total of 37 RC holes drilled totalling 3,980m. 
 
An air core drilling program is continuing over Auric’s Widgiemooltha Gold Project. This includes gold 
rights over tenements acquired in a recent acquisition from Neometals Limited (ASX; AWJ: 19 April 
2021 and ASX; AWJ: 10 June 2021). As of 1 September 2021, a total of 975 drill holes for 3,691m have 
been completed with 113 holes remaining to be drilled. 
 
A small RC sampling program will be undertaken at Jeffreys Find following the completion of the air 
core program, likely in mid-September. The samples will be used for metallurgical and comminution 
testwork to better determine suitability for toll treatment. 
 
The exploration industry is experiencing extremely high volumes of samples being processed by assay 
laboratories, seeing results taking longer than initially estimated to be provided. Auric has been 
advised we should expect turnarounds of the order of 6 weeks from delivery date. Therefore, final 
results for the RC drilling will be received in mid-October and later for the air core drilling.  
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